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OUR STORY
New Life Special Care Babies was founded in 
1995 by Trevor Goodall in memory of his twin 
sons, Joshua and Samuel. Born three months 
early, they weighed just 1lb 1oz and 1lb 3oz. 

Tragically, both passed away after a week, but 
their struggle inspired Trevor to take action 
and make a difference.



Introduction
New Life Special Care Babies is a charity committed to 
supporting premature and medically fragile babies, 
giving them the best possible start in life.

We collaborate with corporate partners to enhance the 
care and resources available to these vulnerable infants 
and their families. 

Join us in making a difference, partner with us today to 
help change lives
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Partnering with 
New Life
Partnering with New Life Special Care Babies is an 
opportunity to make a real, lasting impact on the lives of 
premature and critically ill newborns. 
Every year, over 100,000 babies in the UK are born too soon 
or require urgent medical care. With your support, we can 
provide vital resources, medical equipment, and family 
support services to ensure these vulnerable infants receive 
the best possible start in life
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Your company can help fund life-saving 
neonatal care, giving fragile babies a 
fighting chance.

Make a Meaningful Difference

Demonstrate your commitment to social 
good and align with a cause that resonates 
deeply with employees, customers, and 
stakeholders.

Enhance Corporate Social Responsibility 

Boost employee morale and team spirit by 
getting involved in fundraising events, 
volunteering, and charity initiatives.

Engage & Inspire Employees

The Benefits with 
Partnering with us



Impact & Support
New Life Special Care Babies relies on the 
generosity of corporate partners to support its 
mission.

To date we have raised £1.8 million and bought 
£1.5 million worth of equipment for Neonatal 
Units across the UK

We have helped over 25 UK hospitals and 
positively impacted 1000's of tiny lives
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Testimonial
After visiting the Neonatal Unit I would 
like to express my sincere gratitude to 
you and your supporters for the amazing 
support you have given our unit.  Your 
generosity gives us the ability to do our 
best at meeting the challenges of very 
sick and fragile babies.

Basingstoke Special Care Baby Unit 
(Mary Edwards Chief Executive 
Hampshire Hospital)
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Contact us
trevor@newlifebabies.org.uk

07917 833173 - Trevor CEO/Founder

lorraine_newlife@outlook.com

07711 182137 - Lorraine PA/Media

www.newlifebabies.org.uk


